Lorraine Reza
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Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

We purchased a home in the Ashe Meadows community in Ward 6. After we purchased our home, we went through
many months of headache and legal fees when someone tried transferring the title to our new Lennar home without
our consent. We learned that fitle insurance doesn't protect against title theft after a home purchase. We thought we
were the only ones until we saw the afternoon Supervisors meeting on KGOV and began searching google and
found our address and deed in the search results linking to Bakersfield's webpage. My husband left a message with
the city mangers office and hasn't received a call back yet. We are angry that the county and city allowed this to
happen. Please provide title protection coverage to all impacted homeowners.



